
 

Welcome Back  

From Delaware Valley School Cafeteria  

Important changes for the upcoming 22-23 school year. 

Since March of 2019, Delaware Valley School District has been operating under a significant 
number of waivers which provided our students with free meals. These waivers are no longer 
available and have expired. The district will be returning regular meal charges with the start of 
school on August 28,2022. 

Meal prices are as followed 

• Middle/High School Breakfast $ 1.25 
• Middle/High School Lunch $ 2.25 
• Elementary School Breakfast $1.25 
• Elementary School Lunch $2.00 
• Complete Meals include entrée, fruit or vegetable, and a milk 

Please discuss with your students, whether you want them to purchase meals.  

We are strongly encouraging you to fill out a free/reduced application. If the application is not 
submitted, the student will default to PAID status. Applications may be submitted online, on the 
Delaware Valley School website under the “Meals and Nutrition” tab, this is the fastest and 
easiest way to submit your application. You may also request a paper application from your 
student’s building. An email (if one is provided) or mailed copy of your application 
approval/denial will be sent out after your application is processed 

      How to pay for a student’s meal, water, or extra milk? 

• Middle and High School students may pay cash and checks at the register. We are unable 
to make change, therefore any extra money will be deposited into the students account for 
future use. 

• Elementary students may pay cash or check by submitting it to their teachers in the 
morning. 

• Please place in an envelope marked with the student’s name and teacher. 
• Personal checks are preferred, if possible, make payable to DVSD Cafeteria. 
• www.schoolcafe.com is an easy and safe way to add money to your child’s account using 

a credit card. There is a small fee to add money. 
• Students are not allowed to charge a second lunch, extra milk, or water.  

 

Cafeteria updates are also available on the School Website under the “Meals and Nutrition” tab. 
Please note that the menu is subject to change, unfortunately, sometimes without notice.   

If you have any further questions, you may contact the main cafeteria office number at   

(570)296-1868 or by emailing Jroselli@DVSD.ORG   


